
NOUS41 KWBC 151930 
PNSWSH 
 
Public Information Statement 23-09 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
230 PM EST Wed Feb 15 2023 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Mark Glaudemans 
         Chief, Water Resources Services Branch 
         Forecast Services Division 
         Analyze, Forecast and Support Office 
 
Subject: Soliciting Comments on Updates to Graphical Flood Products in 
Alaska until March 17, 2023 
 
The NWS is accepting public comments until March 17, 2023 on a proposal to 
update the 48 Hour River Flood Outlook Potential and the Significant River 
Flood Outlook graphical products in Alaska.  For both products, the 
proposed product incorporates changes to the layout of the map and 
associated information, and changes to the map symbology.  No changes are 
proposed to the information content. 
 
The current and proposed 48 Hour products are shown here: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/aprfc/48hourprototype 
 
The current and proposed 5-day Flood Outlook products are shown here: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/aprfc/5dayprototype 
 
A Service Change Notice (SCN) will be sent before updating these products. 
 
Please submit comments regarding the proposal to update these products to: 
 
Crane Johnson 
Hydrologist-in-Charge 
Alaska Pacific River Forecast Center 
Anchorage, AK 
907-266-5152 
Email: benjamin.johnson@noaa.gov 
 
National Public Information Statements are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
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